INVITATION
Dear Natalia Lisnychuk,

On behalf of Lanzhou University Second Hospital, Gansu Province, China, I would be very pleased to invite you and/or your colleagues to attend the online symposium we hosted about “Advances in the diagnosis and treatment of H. pylori” and collaborate with us on a research project for “the value of oral H. pylori testing in the complete eradication of H. pylori in the stomach”. The detailed information on the Symposium is attached.
The online symposium aims to share the latest advances in the diagnosis and treatment of H.pylori among experts  at home and abroad for learning each other. Meanwhile, the study will examine whether oral H. pylori is the same strain with H. pylori in the stomach by examining the change in oral H. pylori infection before and after eradication therapy in patients with H. pylori infection, which is for assessing the role of oral H. pylori infection in the eradication of H. pylori in the stomach.

[bookmark: _Hlk113392768][bookmark: _Hlk113112769]You and your colleagues are internationally acclaimed scholars and educators. Your participation will be among the highlights of the symposium and will provide us with constructive advice to promote better progress and successful completion of the project. We sincerely hope that you and/or your colleagues could accept our invitation. If you and/or your colleagues can participate, please let us know as soon as possible, we will provide you with detailed project cooperation and implementation plans.

We are looking forward to your acceptance. 

Your sincerely,
Dekui Zhang
